
 

 

 
DATE: March 27, 2020 
 
TO:  Small Depot Owners 
 
RE:  Small Depot Viability Meetings Postponed 
 
 
 
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Small Depot Viability Meetings that were scheduled 
for this spring will be postponed until further notice. 
 
In the coming weeks, we will post information about rescheduling the Small Depot Viability 
Meetings or an alternative method of gathering feedback from customers and Small Depots, as 
well as next steps we can take.   
 
The BCMB is grateful for everything depots are doing to keep your staff and customers safe and 
healthy.  We will continue to monitor the impacts of COVID-19 in Alberta and its impacts on our 
industry and will provide updates as necessary. 
 
Questions about this process or notice should be directed to Stara Morning at 
smorning@bcmb.ab.ca. 
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